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5th Meeting of the Monitoring Committee – Summary / 2 

The Monitoring Committee (MC) of the Interreg Austria-Hungary Programme held its fifth meeting on 3 

December 2024, where it took the following decisions. 

For the 2014-2020 programme: 

• took note of the report on the state of implementation of the 2014-2020 programme. 

On the 2021-2027 programme, the MC: 

• took note of the report on the implementation of the 2021-2027 programme, 

• took note of the update of the Eligibility Manual with new hourly rates (Annex 6.3 of the Manual). 

• decided on the next submission deadline for applications: 08.04.2025. 12:00 p.m. (noon).  

(The deadline applies to both standard and small-scale projects.) 


